

September Newsletter from The Lamb Room Ms. Merkle & Mrs. Gray

How time flies when the children are adjusting to the classroom, classmates, Zion school, teachers, and routines. We have come such a long way in just a month while having fun and getting to know everyone in the class. The children learned new rules and the routine of what happens in the Lamb Room. The children have been busy doing art activities, sitting at circle time, listening to books, Jesus Time, a volcano science experiment, and exploring the sensory table, and so much more. We will be working on our Class Project (PUMPKINS) for the next two weeks.





LOOK WHAT'S COMING UP

Oct 2(Monday) and Oct 3(Tuesday) Picture Day for our classroom. The children that attend Monday will be their Monday picture. Children that come on Tuesday will be their picture day.

Oct 9th NO SCHOOL-Columbus Day

Oct 17th Chapel

Oct 19th Trunk or Treat at Zion parking lot

Oct 20th No School

Reminder: Please bring a school bag every day for school. Label school bags and coats with their name because many of the children have the same items. If we are inside for pick up, please leave through the doors to the courtyard to relieve the congestion in the hallways. Thank you.